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YEAR 6 REMINDERS 

The second instalment of the In2Action residential trip is now overdue—£95. Payments can be 
made via school gateway or cash/cheque to the office. 

Leavers Hoodies are also available to order via the office or online 

Bikeability for year 6’s will take place during the week 2nd December—£27.  Payment can be 
made online now or via the office 

PRIMARY SCHOOL RECEPTION PLACES FOR SEPTEMBER 2020 

The on-line application system has opened for Reception places 

for September 2020 

Deadline is 15th January 2020 

Website to apply is:- 

www.hertfordshire.gov.uk/admissions 

TABLE TENNIS EVENT 

A group of year 6 pupils attended a 
district table tennis event on Tuesday @ 

Ridgeway Academy.  They played    
extremely well and the girls came 3rd 

and the boys came 5th. 

Well done to all pupils who took part 

 

DISTRICT CROSS COUNTRY EVENT 

A  selection of children from years 5 
and 6 went to a district cross country 
event at Queenswood School, Potters 
Bar on a very cold morning this week. 
The children ran exceptionally well and 
came 5th out of 12 schools.  Well done 

Inclusion Coffee Afternoon 

Monday 18th November 2019 (2.30pm—3.15pm) 

In the library at Creswick Primary School 

This is an invite for parents/carers of children with 
learning supports in place to meet and learn more 

about inclusive provision at Creswick.   

Led by Mrs Drane 

Register at:- https://
creswick.parentseveningsystem.co.uk/Admin/Events 

By 15th November 2019  
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EASYFUNDRAISING:  

Don’t let Creswick PTA—WGC miss out on a chance to win £250 in 
the easyfundraising Black Friday Giveaway! Just visit the competition 
page and click any retailer before 17th November to enter us into the 

draw! Its free too! Visit: http://efraising.org/BBW8qRO8Zs 

 

CHRISTMAS DISCO TICKETS ON SALE THIS FRIDAY!  

Friday 13th December  

Nursery to year 2 disco (4-5pm) and Year 3-6 (5.15pm—6.30).     
Tickets in advance £2.50.  For more information and to buy tickets 
please visit: pta-events.co.uk/creswickpta.  We need volunteers to 

make this event happen so if you can spare some time either before or 
on the night please let the office know or email us at                   

ptacreswickschool@gmail.com or sign up on the website.   

Thank you in advance. 

CHRISTMAS DECORATION COMPETITION: 

To help us decorate the hall for the Discos we are holding a Christmas 
decoration competition. Via a separate email there will be a choice of 
4 templates to choose from.  Free entry! There will be a small prize for 
the best design for each year group.  Templates can be collected from 
the PTA  noticeboard.  Deadline 9th December.  Please write child’s 
name and class on the back.  As we are using them for decorations 

they will not be returned.   

Good Luck! 

PTA—CRESWICK PRIMARY AND NURSERY SCHOOL 
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FLUENZ IMMUNISATION 
 

Unfortunately due to the national Fluenz shortage the visit has been postponed to 
Thursday 5th December at 1.30pm . We have been asked to let parents know that 
they CAN NOT GET THIS AT THE GP and to contact them if their child is at high risk 

ONLY. 
 

  Please visit the link below if you require more information: 
 

 https://assets.publishing.service.gov.uk/government/uploads/system/uploads/
attachment_data/file/844926/PHE_Flu_vaccinations_for_under_18_flyer.pdf 

Parents Reading  

Workshops  

 19th Nov @ 5pm 

 

Still time to book 
online 

MILK FOR SPRING TERM 

Milk orders for the Spring Term can now be placed via the 
school gateway.  Cost is £17.70 or cheques/cash can be 

paid to the office (cheques to HCC).   

Deadline is 12th December. 

If your child is entitled to Free Milk, this still needs to be        
ordered. 

NURSERY APPLICATIONS FOR SEPTEMBER 2020 

If you have a child whose date of birth is between 1st September 2016 and 
31st August 2017, now is the time to apply for a Nursery Place for September 

2020 @ Creswick School.  

We are holding an open day on Saturday 16th November between 9.30am 
and 11.30am and another on 19th November 2019 @ 9.30am 

We have application forms in the office which are available to be sent by email 
or collect a paper copy from office reception 

Deadline for applications is 5th April and allocation date will be  

22nd April 2020 
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